
INVITATION

Promoting healthy eating habits in 
infants and children

When it comes to healthy and varied nutrition for children, 
theory and practice are often far apart. Especially when it 
comes to vegetable consumption, parents often despair 
because their children reject vegetables. 

Also Studies prove: children‘s vegetable consumption 
is below the current recommendations, which underlines 
the need to find strategies that can successfully promote 
the acceptance of vegetables. Eating habits are already 
formed in infancy and toddlerhood – so the desire for 
or taste for vegetables starts early. But how can the 
acceptance of vegetables be increased and how can 
you as experts competently advise parents?

Prof. Dr. Andrea Maier-Nöth will answer all these 
questions in this webinar. She is an expert on early 
childhood taste formation and will present practical
tips as well as current study data on this topic.

We are looking forward welcoming you, 
on Wednesday 18 May 2022, to our webinar. 

HiPP Scientific Services 
Dr. Markus Brüngel

7.00 pm	 Welcome 
Dr. Markus Brüngel, HiPP 

7.05 pm	 Promoting healthy eating habits in 
infants and children
Prof. Dr. Maier-Nöth, 
Albstadt – Sigmaringen University

8.00 pm  End of the webinar

Schedule Webinar 
Wednesday, 18 May 2022, 7.00 pm CET

Host 
HiPP Scientific Services from HiPP, 
Pfaffenhofen Germany

Registration and organization
Exclusive online registration until 1 pm that day 
under hcp.hipp.com/lectures/whats-next
The participation is free of charge
Please send your questions to 

	 hcp@hipp.com


